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SUBJECT: STATUS OF NRC’S REVIEW OF THE CHARACTERIZATION SURVEY PLAN 

FOR THE FORMER UNITED NUCLEAR CORPORATION NAVAL PRODUCTS 
SITE IN NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 

 
Dear Mr. Uruskyj: 
 
This letter is to inform you that we have completed our review of your Characterization Survey 
Plan, dated February 2014 (ADAMS Accession Number ML14058A373) and the information 
provided in your letters, dated August 14, 2013 (ML13232A289) and December 23, 2013 
(ML14014A080).  We have informed the State of Connecticut Department of Energy and 
Environmental Protection (DEEP) on the results of our review.  Based on our review, the NRC 
has no further questions and we expect that you will continue with your activities at the site. 
 
In addition, you should review your Final Status Survey Plan (FSSP) to determine if any 
changes are required as a result of the characterization survey activities.  We request that you 
submit any changes made to your FSSP for NRC review prior to implementation. 
 
The NRC’s Safety Culture Policy Statement became effective in June 2011.  While a policy 
statement and not a regulation, it sets forth the agency’s expectations for individuals and 
organizations to establish and maintain a positive safety culture.  You can access the policy 
statement and supporting material that may benefit your organization on NRC’s safety culture 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/regulatory/enforcement/safety-culture.html.  We 
strongly encourage you to review this material and adapt it to your particular needs in order to 
develop and maintain a positive safety culture as you engage in NRC-regulated activities. 
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If you need any additional information or assistance, please contact Laurie A. Kauffman       
(610) 337-5323.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Marc Ferdas 

 
Marc S. Ferdas, Chief 
Decommissioning and Technical Support Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Schneur Katz, Property Manager,  
  Crownbell Management 
State of Connecticut 
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